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I am writing to urge you to support HB 2977, a bill to secure long-term, dedicated 

funding to recover Oregon’s most imperiled fish, wildlife, and habitats. 

Now more than ever, it’s important to protect biodiversity and the wildlife that call 

Oregon home. I work at a public school, I worry for the kids I work with. I worry about 

what kind of world we are leaving them. These steps, like supporting funding for 

Oregon’s wildlife is a step in the right direction toward creating a better world for 

these kids  


